
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 18th October 2023, 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is with great pleasure and excitement that we can now say we are nearing the end of our 
building expansion project. This will mean we have access to our brand new Early Years 
Foundation Suite and two connected Year 1 learning spaces. This in turn enables Year 2 to 
spread their learning over the two extended/developed classroom areas.  
 
We have several opportunities planned to enable you to come and share our wonderful new 
environment. Below is a detailed list of when you will be able to come in and experience our 
new spaces: 
 

 Children’s only sneak preview W/C 13th November – EYFS children welcomed 
 Official Opening of EYFS Suite Friday 17th November 1.30pm – official invitees welcomed 
 EYFS Parent’s Opening event Friday 17th November 2.30pm – EYFS parents/carers 

welcomed 
 EYFS Move-in date Monday 20th November – EYFS children welcomed in through the 

Rainbow Gates as new entrance/exit 
 2024 EYFS New Starters Open Evening Tuesday 21st November 5pm – 6pm – prospective 

new parents/carers for September 2024 welcomed 
 Year 1 and 2 ‘Share our Space’ event Friday 1st December 2.45pm – Year 1 and 2 

parents/carers welcomed 
 
We thank you for your patience and co-operation whilst we awaited the completion of the work 
and we hope you will join us at these events to experience the newly created, outstanding 
learning environments. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
Mrs L Hackfath 
Headteacher 
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